
 

 

Date: July 12, 2024  
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services/ 
Corporate Relation Department, Phiroze 
Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai – 
400 001, Maharashtra, India 
Scrip Code: 539407 
 

Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/SK/ 2024-2025 / 2457 

 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement email dated 09th July, 2024  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

With reference to your aforesaid email, please note that in accordance with Regulation 30 and other 

applicable Regulations of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015, the Company has been providing details of all the events, information, and price sensitive 

information or any information which have a bearing on the operations of the performance of the 

Company, etc. to the Stock Exchanges. 

 

We wish to state here that as of 09th July, 2024 there is no such information/announcement which is 

pending to be intimated by the Company to the Stock Exchange(s) that may have a bearing on the 

price behaviour of the Company’s scrip. 

 

Further, the movement in price of the Company’s scrip is purely due to market conditions and is 

absolutely market-driven. 

 

We would also like to state that the Company will keep the Stock Exchange(s) duly informed / 

adequate disclosures will be made, of all the price-sensitive information as required under the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as and when required. 

 

Hope you will find the above in order. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record and oblige. 

 

Thanking you, 

For and on behalf of  
Generic Engineering Construction and Projects Limited 
 
 
Manish Ravilal Patel 
Managing Director 
DIN: 00195878 
ADD: 6KK Chhaya Apt, Pant Nagar,  
Allahabad Bank Bldg, Ghatkopar (East),  
Mumbai, Maharashtra – 400077, India 
Place: Mumbai 
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